
 

 
The Minnesota Dragonfly Society is in the process of developing our first formal strategic plan, and we 

could really use your help! Please complete the survey linked below to help MDS plan how to best meet 
the expectations of our audience and fulfill our mission "To ensure the conservation of Minnesota's 

dragonflies and damselflies through research and education". 

Minnesota Dragonfly Society Strategic Planning Survey 

This survey will be open from now until March 31st and should take you approximately 15-25 minutes to 
complete. You can take this survey via PC or mobile device. A summary of our results will be posted on 

our website. Thank you for your participation! 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdVc-ES6FZATN49Hq6B36yICqdIaMvcjbgim-eMciPtQtIpHg/viewform
http://www.mndragonfly.org/

